
 
 
 
 

 
March 1, 2025 

                               
 

                         Dear Preschool Families: 
 
The teachers and I appreciate all the party donations that were sent in for the Valentine’s Day 
celebrations. The parties were a success because of your support, Thank You!!! 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Monday, March 1       Tuition Due 
Tuesday, March 4                 Library Lady to visit.  
Wednesday, March 5       Library Lady to visit. 
Thursday, March 6                                 Cat and the Hat Day  
Friday, March 7                              Cat and the Hat Day  
Thursday, March 13                             Picture Day 2’s & 3’s 
Friday, March 14                                    Picture Day 4’s 
Monday, March 17                                 Conference Day (4’s only)  
Monday, March 31       Spring Break return Monday, April 7       
 
MARCH STUDIES 
 
We have a busy schedule planned for March, starting with “Cat in the Hat Day” the first week of 
March. The famous children’s author, Dr. Seuss, was born on March 2, 1904. We will honor his 
legacy by celebrating his birthday and reading many of his books this month. Reading is one of 
the most important things you can do for and with your children, regardless of their age. Early 
childhood education has proven that reading aloud to a child is crucial in developing a good 
reader. It is also one of the most pleasurable times a parent and child can share. 
 
 We will continue with our letters and numbers. Below are the weekly Bible stories and Bible 
verse: 

• The Man Who Was Too Little  Luke 19:1-10 
• The Man Who Couldn’t See  Mark 10:46-52 
• The Wind that Obeyed  Matthew 8:23-27 
• Simon and His Boat  Luke1:5-11 
 

Bible Verse: God is Love 1John 4:8  
 

READING CONTEST 
 
This month we will be having a reading contest called “Spring into Reading.” Your child’s 
teacher will post a caterpillar head on their classroom wall. For every book read at home and at 
school, we add a circle to the caterpillar. We will send home the circles to fill out and send back 
to school, one for each book read. We will be doing the same here at school. The children get the 
biggest thrill out of watching the caterpillar grow. To celebrate each child’s participation, we will 
be having ice cream treats for snack time on April 25 and 26. 
 
 
                                                                         
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
CONFERENCE DAY 
 
On Monday March 17, we will be having our parent-teacher conferences for our Pre-K students 
only. We have set this day aside to discuss your child’s progress and kindergarten readiness. 
There will be no school for students that day. The sign-up sheet will be sent home soon, let me or 
your child’s teacher know if you do not receive one.                                              
 
 
PICTURE DAY 
 
On Thursday, March 13, and Friday, March 14, Lifetouch will be here to take your child’s photo. 
We will start at 9:30 a.m. Attached to this newsletter is a Picture Day form, please fill it out and 
return it to me on picture day or before. The form contains important information concerning the 
ordering process. Prepayment is not required, and you will be able to order photos online. 
 
ENROLLMENT 
 
As of March 1, enrollment for the next school year is open to the public. It will continue until we 
have filled all the openings and are at capacity. If you would like to enroll your child for the 
2025 -2026 school year, please do not wait until late summer to do so; we may be full!  If you 
would like to enroll your child for the summer program, please do so as soon as possible.   The 
$50 reservation fee and a completed enrollment form are all that is needed to guarantee a spot for 
your child.  Please let me know if you need a form. 
 

In Christ’s Love,  
Ms. Terri 

 
 
 

                                                             


